
Fire Station No.1

Open House 

Saturday, February 6
10 a.m.—12 p.m.

Roseville Fire Station No.1
401 Oak Street

Come meet your local firefighters! 

For more information please contact  

Jaime Garrett at (916) 774-5808 or jgarrett@roseville.ca.us

Please join us as we open the doors to Fire Station No. 1.

Roseville residents will have the opportunity to tour the fire  

station and meet the firefighters from the Roseville Fire Department. 

We are looking forward to meeting you!  




